Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Metric Engineering, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, June 28, 2012, 5:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m.

PLACE: Warrington Presbyterian Church Community Hall, 406 South Navy Boulevard, Pensacola, Florida

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) invites you to attend a public hearing concerning proposed improvements to Gulf Beach Highway and Navy Boulevard. Improvements will consist of milling and resurfacing the intersection and widening at the intersection to encompass a westbound through lane on Gulf Beach Highway and a southbound through lane on Navy Boulevard. Also included as part of this project are the addition of bicycle lanes, streetscaping, pedestrian facilities, new mast arm signals and placement of new signs and pavement markings.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: William Barber, P.E., FDOT, Project Manager, Toll-Free: 1(888)638-0250, extension 612.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: William Barber at the number listed above or by email: william.barber@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

